
 

 

With reference to the nominations to the Commemorations and Naming Committee 

 

In December 2019 a nomination was sought from the Central Area Committee for 

the Commemorations and Naming Committee. 

 

The Central Area nominated two members for the Committee pending approval from 

the SPC. 

The nominations were  

1. Cllr Nial Ring 

2. Cllr. Cieran Perry 

Approval has now been received for two nominations and it is proposed to formally 

record the nominations in the July minutes. 

 

 

 


